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Topic Question Response 

Kahauiki Village I have a family who put in an application back in 
November 2021, and they were told because there is 
a new property management they will have to fill out 
a new application.  We are having a hard time getting 
in touch with someone to assist in completing the 
new application.   

Also, how do families submit applications for Kahauiki 
Village? 

I.H.S. will be sending out the new application for Kahauiki Village very 

shortly.   If you need assistance with the application process, please e-mail 

our Kahauiki Village Project Manager, Allyssa Koki at 

AllyssaK@ihshawaii.org.   

Kahauiki Village Are there any income or financial requirements? These requirements are currently being updated as the property management 

transitions to a new provider.   In general, we look at whether the household 

income is sufficient to cover the monthly rent for a unit, knowing that the rent 

is $775 per month for a one-bedroom unit and $950 per month for a two-

bedroom unit.  Also, please understand that the units are not limited only to 

families with minor children or for seniors. 

Kahauiki Village If I have a client who is a houseless single mother 
struggling to get a job because there is no one to 
watch her child, could she apply for Kahauiki Village? 

Yes, the client can apply.   However, she would need a steady source of 
income.  Kahauiki Village does have some tenants who are single 
mothers, however they are employed.   Please contact I.H.S. staff and we 
can discuss some employment options for this individual.  
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